
INVITATION TO BID  

KITCHEN AND CABINET IMPROVEMENTS– FIRE DEPARTMENT 

CITY OF AUBURNDALE, FLORIDA 

The City of Auburndale will receive sealed bids in the City Manager’s Office, Auburndale 

City Hall, 1 Bobby Green Plaza, Auburndale Florida up until 2:00 p.m. Monday, December 

16, 2024 for the re-lamination of Formica cabinets, solid surface countertop installation, 

and lowering an existing bar area to countertop height at the Auburndale Fire 

Department,100 Ariana Ave. Auburndale, Florida 33823. All bids must be submitted in a 

sealed envelope plainly marked on the outside “Sealed Bid – FD Kitchen and Cabinet 

Improvements” 

Bid packages may be picked up Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. at the 

Auburndale Fire Department, 100 Ariana Ave, Auburndale, Florida, or found online at the 

City’s website, www.auburndalefl.com. 

It is the responsibility of the bidder to deliver his or her bid to the office of the City Manager 

before the specified time and date.  

Bidders are required to submit a completed NONCOLLUSION AFFIDAVIT OF PRIME 

BIDDER form and PUR 7068 form with the sealed bid. Bidders will be required to submit 

a list of performance evaluations. The bidder must also submit documentation of liability 

and worker’s compensation insurance. 

The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive informalities, to re-advertise, 

and accept the bid in the best interest of the City, not necessarily the lowest bid.  


